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TO: Home Health Agencies   
RE: Important – Withdrawal of Home Health Aide Services Policy  
 

 

 

 
The purpose of this bulletin is to notify 
providers that the Department of Social 
Services has withdrawn the Home Health 
Aide Services policy recently posted to the 
clinical policies section of the Provider page 
of the HUSKY Health Web site located at 
www.huskyhealth.com.  This bulletin 
supersedes all language pertaining to Home 
Health Aide services as outlined in Provider 
Bulletin 2015-38 “Prior Authorization of 
Home Health Aide and Extended Nursing 
Services” published on May 31, 2015.   
 
Note: The above change does not affect the 
Extended Nursing Services policy recently 
posted to the Clinical Policies section of the 
Provider page of the HUSKY Health Web site 
located at www.huskyhealth.com . 
 
For questions regarding the prior 
authorization process, please contact CHNCT 
at 1-800-440-5071, Monday through Friday 
between the hours of 8:00 am and 6:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Prior Authorization questions, please contact Community Health Network of Connecticut (CHNCT) at 
1-800-440-5071 
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